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	Aldhelm Pilgrimage 2010
	Church of the Good shepherd, Rossmore
	Dorset
	During last year St A's Mission there was a positive relationship built between the local pub and the church culminating in a football match between folk from the church (including the bishop) againgst the pub team. We have continued with this relationship and we were invited to sing carols in the pub on Christmas eve and 10 of us went in to the pub and had a great evening during which we were able to minister to a couple of individuals. Furthermore, at least 8 of the regulars followed us back to the church for the Christmas eve midnight service. This was so wonderful and we stayed afterwards sharing ministry with one or two. At our recent 80th birthday celebration the landlord (after hearing them) invited the Farside band to do a gig at the pub in the coming months. Praise God.
	The Revd Peter Homden
homdenhome@btinternet.com





 


